Sentimental Memories

From the Office of the President



"Fun is what you make of it. I think everything is fun." -Junior Byron Crawford



Dear Juniors,

I was very excited at the beginning of my junior year. I really felt that I was a part of the School. I only had one more year until I became a senior, and I could hardly wait. I had high hopes for the year ahead.

As a class, we juniors had a lot to anticipate. With the Junior/Senior Prom as our goal, we had to plan several fund-raisers. Everyone was anxious to get started with the planning of the prom.

As prom night drew near, we were busy finishing up the decorations and getting dresses and tuxedos. The Junior/Senior Prom proved to be the highlight of our junior year.

After the prom we were left with wonderful memories and the anticipation of Chrissy Greene our senior year. Junior Class President



Junior Class Officers Chrissy Greene, president; Rosie Bright, vice president; Stacey Barwick, member-at-large; Faye Olds, secretary; and Angie Elliott, treasurer worked hard to make the prom the best ever-

Laulita Adams Ulysce Aiken Shondel Akins Charles Allen Christie Allen Erica Allen

Leron Allen Yolanda Anderson Wistar Ard Michael Artlip Timothy Avant Stacey Barwick

Christy Bashnan Michelle Bazzle Samantha Beach Karen Beebe Johnny Bell Leah C. Bell































